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Our Ref

Dear Consultee

LICENSING (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005
CONSULTATION ON STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY
AMPLIFIED MUSIC IN LICENSED PREMISES

The City of Edinburgh Licensing Board has agreed to consult on the terms of its
Statement of Licensing Policy, specifically about amplified music in licensed
premises.

The policy statement is located on the Council's website, at the following location:-

http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/info/20171/licensing board/1034/the licensing board
The relevant paragraph on which the Board is seeking views is at paragraph 6.2. of
the Statement of Licensing Policy (current wording attached).

The Board has been asked to consider an alternative form of wording, as set out in
a recommendation from the Edinburgh Licensing Forum (attached).

At this stage the Board has not reached a view on whether or not to amend its
policy, and welcomes comments on the current wording of paragraph 6.2, and the
terms of the proposed amendment.

Responses should be sent in writing, by post, email or fax, marked “Licensing Board
Policy Consultation” and sent to: Licensing, City of Edinburgh Council, 249 High
Street, Edinburgh (Liguor.Licensing@edinburgh.gov.uk). The consultation period
ends on 22" July 2016, so if you want to ensure your comments are considered,
please send in your response in good time for that date.

Yours faithfully

Nick Fraser
Depute Clerk of the Licensing Board

Nick Smith, Clerk of Licensing Board
if telephoning please call ~ Nick Fraser, Depute Clerk of Licensing Board
2.1 Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh, EH8 8BG
Tel: 0131-529 4424 Fax: 0131-529 6220

Email: picholas.fraser@edinburgh.gov.uk



